
    
 

MASS  SCHEDULE   INTENTIONS OFFERED  BY 

Saturday (May 19) 5:00 p.m. Bea McNamara Pat Rayburn 
Sunday   (May 20) 7:30 a.m. Dr. Froning St. Patrick Parish & School 
 10:30 a.m. People of the Parish Fr. Mark V. Ghiloni 
Monday 8:00 a.m. Emmett Ryan  Pat Rayburn 
Tuesday 8:00 a.m. Carole Gildea Swierz Family 
Wednesday (Last School Mass) 8:50 a.m. Bill Higgins Bridget & Todd Lane 
Thursday 8:00 a.m. Robert Sullivan Edwin, Pat, Mike, Pete and  
      Debbie Angles 
Friday  8:00 a.m. NO MASS 
Saturday (May 26) 5:00 p.m. Tom Collins Paul & Teresa Dimel 
Sunday   (May 27) 7:30 a.m. Cecilia Corbett Icle & Jean Davis 
 10:30 a.m. People of the Parish Fr. Mark V. Ghiloni 
  

   

 
 
8:50 a.m. Wednesday, May 23 – Last School Mass 
Dr. Froning, Mary Starkey, Denise Zimmerman, Maria Berryhill, 
Christen Rinehart 
 

5:00 p.m. Saturday, May 26 
Lectors: 1. Linda Wheatley 2. Donna Cooper     
Extraordinary Ministers of HC:  Lisa Dulin – Captain 
Betsy Ansel, Jim Cooper, Beth Fordyce, Matt Grube, Bessie 
Jackson 
Sacristan:  Jeff Topper 
Servers:  George Barnett, Emily Gaston, Elanna Kotsko 
Ushers: Dave Husek, George Wehner 
Greeters:  Winebrenner Family 
 
7:30 a.m. Sunday, May 27 
Lectors: 1. Jacob Froning 2. Kathy Husek   
Extraordinary Ministers of HC:  Sissy Wiseman – Captain 
Anne Carter, Liam Gruzs, Barbara Moore, Donna Quilter, 
Shirley Witwer 
Sacristan:   Fr. Ghiloni 
Servers:  Caitlin Cavallaro, Victoria Cavallaro, Molly Fahy 
Ushers: Bill Duffy, Randy McMillin 
Greeters: Francis & Diane Furbee 
 
10:30 a.m. Sunday, May 27 
Lectors: 1. Volunteer 2. Mark Valentino   
Extraordinary Ministers of HC:  Butch Compton – Captain 
Debbie Bartkowiak, Janice Closser, Steve Gruzs, Barbara 
Lynch, Kay Majka, Terri Swierz 
Sacristan:  Dcn. Dan Hann 
Servers:  DJ Covert, Hayden Covert, David Perdomo 
Ushers: Bob Higgins, Gary Swierz 
Greeters: Mike & Mary Brennan 

 
 

 
 

 

 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION:  May 12 & 13 
Regular Collection  $ 5,409.00 
Loose Offering 284.00 
Maintenance 293.00 
St. Patrick Total Offering $ 5,986.00 
 

SECOND COLLECTIONS: 
Catholic Communications $ 10.00 
Jamaica-Diocese of Mandeville 1,353.00 
St. Vincent de Paul Society 75.00 
Total  $ 1,438.00 

Thank You! 
 

Second Collection: (May 19/20) Catholic Communications 
Campaign 
 

 
Eucharistic Adoration 

1
st
 Fridays   

Exposition and Adoration - 8:30 a.m.  
Benediction - 12:00 Noon 

 

About the Cover – Pictured on the bulletin cover is the 
crucifix on the Altar of Repose above the tabernacle.  
Different crucifixes have been used at different times over 
the years.  One of a simpler design continues to be used 
during Lent.  Another one in the “Upper Room Museum” is a 
marble crucifix that can be seen in early photographs of the 
church.  This particular one on the cover was given to St. 
Patrick’s by Mike Koesters, who is frequently a 
psalmist/cantor, especially at the 7:30 a.m. Sunday Mass.  
Mike tells that it was passed on to him by family members 
and that it was originally from the Cathedral of the Diocese 
of Nashville.  It is of Gothic design most likely from the late 
19

th
 century to the early 20

th
 century.  Its Gothic design 

complements the altar appointments of our 19
th 

century 
church. 

A hymn for Good Friday from The Roman Missal 
describes the cross in this way: 

“Faithful Cross the Saints rely on, 
Noble tree beyond compare! 

Never was there such a scion, 
Never leaf or flower so rare. 

Sweet the timber, sweet the iron, 
Sweet the burden that they bear.” 



ST. PATRICK PARISH NEWS 

 
2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Sharing His Love, Encouraging Hope 
Your gift to the 2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal is 
vital to the success of this diocesan-wide 
campaign. We are off to a good start toward our 
parish goal of $42,584.00. The amount pledged to 
date is $27,057.00 with a total of 53 envelopes 

received.  Thank you to all those families that have made a gift or 
pledge. If you have not yet made your gift to this year’s BAA, 
please consider doing so in the days ahead. Your gift will help to 
continue the vital work of the various ministries and services that 
reach so many in need. Please pray to the success of the Appeal 
and remember no amount of giving is too small.  Fr. Ghiloni asks 
that each household consider a gift of at least $50 a month for 
the next 10 months or a one-time donation if you prefer. We can 
accomplish this if, after prayerful consideration, everyone gives 
what they can. Any amount raised over our goal will be returned 
to our parish to be used for capital improvements that are needed 
for the church. 

 

The Gospel of Mark Bible Study will resume on Monday, May 

21.  The study is from 9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. in the parish center.  
 

Community Supper – The next Community Supper will be on 

Wednesday, May 23 from 4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. Dine-In and 
Carry-Out will be available in the parish center.  The menu will be 
Pot Roast, Parsley Potatoes, Vegetable, Roll and Dessert.  If you 
would like to donate a dessert, there is a sign-up sheet in the 
connecting hallway.  The Madison Senior Living Community and 
St. Patrick Church are happy to offer this meal for the community 
on the second and fourth Wednesdays of each month.  
  

Graduation Celebration – St. Patrick 

Parish will host a Graduation Breakfast and 
Mass on Sunday, May 27.  Breakfast will be 
in the parish center beginning at 9:15 a.m., 

followed by Mass at 10:30 a.m. with special recognition of the 
graduates. Graduates of high school, college, and post-graduate 
programs and their immediate families are invited. Please RSVP 
by completing one of forms located at the church entrances. 
RSVP deadline is May 22. Questions?  Please call Erin Morris at 
(740) 852-0942. 
 

Flower Gardens Around The Parish & Rectory – If 

you are interested in weeding and in the upkeep of 
the church and rectory grounds, we would greatly 
appreciate your help!  If you have time in your 
schedule and have a love for gardening, please 

consider the needs of the parish gardens.  
 

Gospel Road 2018 – Approximately 150+ High School youth from 

all around the Diocese of Columbus will be coming to Madison 
County on July 15-19 to paint, clean, landscape, etc. as a service 
to others in the community.  If you would like to be involved either 
by helping or having a project, please email Denise Zimmerman at 
denise@stpatricklondon.org.  Also, Calling High School students – 
This summer, come and surround yourself with new friends, 
amazing fun and services that change communities.  Join 150+ 
high school students from the Columbus Diocese who will be 
involved in community service projects in Madison County.  
Participants will be empowered to live as Disciples of Christ 
through serving others, and to foster spiritual growth of each 
participant through prayer, Mass, Adoration and faith sharing.  
Registration forms are on the bulletin board in the connecting 
hallway.  Youth and chaperones will be housed at St. Patrick 
School.  Contact Denise Zimmerman at 
denise@stpatricklondon.org for questions.  
  

Protecting God’s Children Class - St. Patrick School, 226 Elm 

St., London will be offering a Protecting God’s Children Class on 
Saturday, August 11 starting promptly at 8:30 a.m. until 11:30 a.m. 
Please pre-register online at www.virtus.org. There is no charge 
for the program. This is a diocesan requirement for all parish and 
school staff and volunteers.   

ST. PATRICK SCHOOL NEWS 

 
The Last School Mass for the school year will be on Wednesday, 

May 23.  Wednesday Mass will continue at the church during the 
summer. 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

 

Vacation Bible School – This year’s VBS 

program will be “Marvelous Mystery:  The 
Mass Comes Alive” and will be held at St. 
Patrick School on Monday, June 18 through 
Friday, June 22. Please see this week’s 

insert for a Registration form.  They are also available on the 
tables at the entrance of the church.  Many volunteer positions 
are available if you would like to help.   
 

COLUMBUS DIOCESE NEWS 

 

Catholic Men's Luncheon Club – On Friday, June 1, the last 

Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club before our summer break (no 
luncheons in July & August) will feature a talk by Deacon Chris 
Campbell of Immaculate Conception Parish. Deacon Campbell 
is the Principal of Bishop Watterson High School and will speak 
about Catholic Education. Please join us at St. Patrick Church 
in downtown Columbus for lunch and Deacon Campbell’s talk. 
The June Luncheon is sponsored by My House Columbus. 
Mass begins at 11:45 am followed by lunch at 12:10 pm and 
Deacon Campbell’s talk. No reservations are necessary. $10 
covers the lunch and meeting. Bring a friend!  For information 
on Catholic Men’s Luncheons, 
visit www.catholicmensministry.com/cmlc  or contact George 
Harvey, CMLC President at GLHarvey56@gmail.com. 
 
2018 Diocesan Senior Citizens Celebration – The 41

st
 annual 

diocesan Senior Citizens Celebration is Tuesday, June 19 at 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish, 3730 Broadway in Grove 
City.  Bishop Frederick F. Campbell will celebrate Mass at 
10:30 a.m. followed by a luncheon.  This event is a great 
opportunity of faith, food, and fellowship with senior citizens 
from the 23-county Catholic Diocese of Columbus.  Registration 
is $15.  To register, please send a check payable to the Office 
for Social Concerns, Catholic Diocese of Columbus, 197 E. Gay 
St., Columbus, OH  43215.  For questions, call (614) 241-2540 
or email socmailbox@columbuscatholic.org by June 14. 
 
Jubilee of Anniversaries - All married couples celebrating their 

25
th

, 30
th

, 40
th
, 45

th
, 50

th
, 55

th
, 60

th
, (and every year thereafter) 

Anniversary – Jubilee of Anniversaries 2018 will be held on 
Sunday, June 24 at St. Andrew Church, 1899 McCoy Rd., Upper 
Arlington at 2:30 p.m.  The occasion includes a Mass celebrated 
by Bishop Frederick F. Campbell and reception.  Registration 
forms are available through your parish or online at 
columbuscatholic.org/marriage-ministry-1 or by calling the 
Marriage & Family Life Office at (614) 241-2560 (ext. 5).  Kindly 
R.S.V.P. by Wednesday, June 13. 
 

LORD, SEND OUT YOUR SPIRIT 

In today’s responsorial psalm, the Church sings out: “Lord, send 
out your Spirit, and renew the face of the earth.” All three 
readings describe how God has answered that prayer already. 
In the first reading from the Acts of the Apostles and in the 
Gospel passage from John, we read of astonishing events that 
called cowering disciples to step out of hiding and proclaim 
news that would condemn them and change the world forever! 
In the second reading Paul’s words reach out into the future to 
us: “we were all given to drink of one Spirit” (1 Corinthians 
12:13). 
It is our task to truly pray today’s psalm response. Let us 
together beg the Holy Spirit to renew the earth by renewing the 
Church, sending many more men and women to serve in its 
various ministries.   
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